
 

 

 

 

 

 
17th November, 2016 
 
 
 
 

Dear Business Partner, 

 

 

Hereby we would like to inform you that the Steam Cracker 1 unit of MOL Petrochemicals 
restarted operation.  
 

Polymer production is gradually ramping up and additional time will be needed to re-
establish regular availability of the entire polymer product portfolio. On this basis we plan to 
lift force majeure ASAP, targeting end November to allow serving your usual monthly 
demand as of December. 
 
Our colleagues will contact you soon to provide details on the production schedule and 
material availability. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 Peter Haltenberger Bence Körmendi 

 Group Petrochemicals S&O Director Head of Group Petrochemicals Commercial 
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